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From: Connect
Sent: Friday, January 15, 2016 2:35 PM
To: Connect
Subject: Internal Job Openings Are In CONNECT

Hello Judiciary Employees,

Please note that internal job openings can only be found through Connect. They are not on the Judiciary’s external
websites. You will need to log into CONNECT when searching for a Judiciary job opening that is only posted internally.
Use the “Careers” link on the “My HR” tab to find both internal and external job openings.

Below is the link to the online training materials for finding job openings in CONNECT.
http://www.mdcourts.gov/connect/training/ESS/Publishing%20Content/PlayerPackage/dhtml_kp.html?Guid=c1fb61ee-
9a4a-4277-a512-30b0533341f4

If you need assistance, please contact your CONNECTors first. For further assistance, call the JIS Help Desk phone line at
410-260-1114, and use the new menu prompts to reach the CONNECT Support Hotline.

Thanks,
The CONNECT Team


